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Dear Friends,

I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

2020 should be a year of hope for mesh survivors. It is the year when hopefully we
will see the arrival of Dr Veronikis to help sort out the urgent mess left by botched
operations.

This should see many women have their mesh fully removed, hopefully enjoying a far
better quality of life and to be pain-free moving forward.   

It is the year when finally we should begin to see the light at the end of the tunnel. It
has been a long, hard fight and we are winning. Total victory is now within sight!

Very best wishes,

Alex Neil MSP
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